

COOPERSTOWN CENTRAL SCHOOL

District Offices, 39 Linden Avenue Cooperstown, New York 13326-1496

SARAH SPROSS, Superintendent of Schools – 607-547-5364 AMY B. KUKENBERGER, Business Administrator – 607-547-2595 BOARD OF EDUCATION

Timothy Hayes, President
Marielle Ainsworth, Vice President
Denise Hollis
Wendy Kiuber
Anthony Scalici
Matthew Schuermann
Gillian Spencer
Wendy Lansing, Clerk

April 21, 2022

Dear Parents and Caregivers:

As you may be aware, we have two (2) emergency days remaining in the current school year calendar. We are in the position to "give back" these days, as has been District practice. Therefore, if these remaining emergency days go unused, the "give-back" days will be May 13, 2022 and May 27, 2022.

If <u>one</u> of our emergency days must be used between the date of this notice and May 13, 2022, School will be in session on Friday, May 13, 2022. If <u>both</u> emergency days are used between the date of this notice and May 27, 2022, our school attendance will proceed as published in the District calendar.

Please direct all questions to my office.

Sincerely,

Sarah Spross

Superintendent of Schools